
Letter of Criticism Regarding Recent 

Medical Visit 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Doctor's Name] [Doctor's Office/Clinic Name] [Address] [City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Doctor's Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding my recent visit to your office on [insert date of 

visit]. I had high expectations based on your reputation, but unfortunately, my experience did not 

meet those expectations. 

During my visit, I felt rushed and that my concerns were not adequately addressed. [Include 

specific details about the visit, e.g., long wait times, lack of communication, or perceived 

dismissiveness.] This experience has left me feeling unsettled about the care provided. 

I believe it is crucial for patients to feel heard and valued during their appointments. I hope you 

take this feedback into consideration for the benefit of future patients. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Address] [City, State, Zip Code] [Your Phone Number] [Your Email 

Address] 


